
Craft  Scotland  Summer  Show
Opens Today

Contributed article

Craft Scotland is hosting an exciting new Summer Show which
opens to the public today. The Show will bring together 36
fantastic craft makers and showcase some of the best talent
currently working in Scotland. The Summer Show runs through
until the 26th of August and will be presented across the
second  floor  of  White  Stuff  emporium  on  George  Street,
Edinburgh.

A wide variety of high quality contemporary craft will be on
display and available to buy including jewellery, textiles,
ceramics and furniture. The craft makers exhibiting include
established and acclaimed makers such as milliner Sally-Ann
Provan; ceramist Julia Smith, jewellers Grainne Morton and
Jane Gowans and designer Judy R Clark. They will be joined by
a selection of exciting emerging talent who have recently
graduated including furniture makers Joanne Black and Susan
Harper and jeweller Jenny Laidlaw.
There will be a selection of ’Meet the Makers’ events taking
place during the show for this and more information on opening
times  and  a  full  list  of  participants,  go  to
http://www.craftscotland.org

Stay up to date with the Craft Scotland Summer Show on twitter
at #cssummershow
Connect  with  the  Craft  Scotland  team  for  updates
@craftscotland

Submitted by Jude Henderson
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